

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

Charles D. Baker, Governor 🔷 Karyn E. Polito, Lt. Governor 🔷 Chrystal Kornegay, Undersecretary

OCT 6 2016

Adam Turner, Executive Director Martha's Vineyard Commission Box 1447 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Dear Mr. Turner:

The Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) is pleased to award \$70,000 in Planning Assistance Towards Housing (PATH) funds to create Housing Production Plans (HPP) for the six Towns located on Martha's Vineyard.

This PATH assistance is dependent upon an executed contract between the Commission and DHCD. DHCD will process and forward the final budget associated with the scope of services.

Should you have any questions, please contact Phillip DeMartino, Technical Assistance Program Coordinator, at (617) 573-1357 or Phillip.DeMartino@state.ma.us. I applaud your efforts to plan for the housing needs of Martha's Vineyard.

Sincerely,

Chrystal Kornegay Undersecretary

Department of Housing and Community Development

cc: Julianne Vanderhoop, Chair, Board of Selectman, Aquinnah Margaret Serpa, Chair, Board of Selectman, Edgartown Melinda F. Loberg, Chair, Board of Selectman, Tisbury Warren M. Dotty, Chair, Board of Selectman, Chilmark Gail Barmakian, Chair, Board of Selectman, Oak Bluffs Richard Knabel, Chair, Board of Selectman, West Tisbury Senator Daniel A. Wolf Representative Timothy R. Madden

OCT 1 1 2016